

We make a living by what we get, but we make a life by what we give.
- Winston Churchill

June 25, 2007

Forever Families Through Adoption, Inc 62 Bowman Avene Rye Brook, NY 10573

Dear Ms. Goldstein,

On behalf of the Board and Staff of My Sisters' Place, I am writing to thank you for your donation of teddy bears for the children at the shelters.

For over 25 years My Sisters' Place has protected victims of domestic violence and their children as they strive to achieve safety, independence and justice. My Sisters' Place is entering a period of significant growth to meet the ever-expanding need for our services. Your support helps us strengthen our programs while allowing us to engage each member of society in our work to end domestic violence.

Mark you for your. Special dobation

On behalf of our clients whose lives you have touched, we thank you.

Sincerely,

Karen Cheeks-Lomax, Esq. Executive Director

MY SISTERS' PLACE